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Apr 18, 2022

Dear Keystone Central Families,

We hope this letter finds you safe and well. This letter is to inform you of the Keystone Exam testing
requirements that will impact students who are currently enrolled in a Keystone trigger course
(English 10, Biology and Algebra 1) during the Spring 2022 semester. Students enrolled in a
Keystone trigger course complete the exam toward the end of their course enrollment.

The initial window for testing is May 16-27. At this time, the Department of Education has not
made any provisions for remote testing, so all students will need to attend in-person testing on their
scheduled days. PDE has also not waived any testing or announced any exemptions related to
Keystone testing for students currently enrolled in Keystone trigger courses.

Below is the tentative schedule:

Keystone Exam Tests Testing Dates

Literature 10 grade Keystone Exam May 16-17

Biology Keystone Exam May 18-19

Algebra 1 Keystone Exam May 23-24

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through meeting the state testing
requirements.

Sincerely,
Justin Evey, District Assessment Coordinator
Megan Hull, Director of Curriculum and Innovation


